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Voting in person is needed to restore confidence in our election process. Voter 

participation in Oregon has changed very little since its inception. Anyone that can’t 

vote in person can still vote by Absentee ballot and more voting places could be 

added very easily to insure that the process would be quick and simple. Cleaning up 

our voter rolls should also be a priority to boost confidence that those that shouldn’t 

be there are not. It’s past time to make sure everyone’s vote counts through in 

person voting with proper Identification.  


